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December 21, 2020 
 
Via Electronic Filing Only 
Ms. Kimberley A. Campbell 
Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4326 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4300 
 
 Re: Docket No. E-2, Subs 1103, 1131, 1142, 1153 
  Docket No. E-7, Subs 819, 1110, 1146, 1152 
  Remand Proceedings of Appeals from 2018 DEP & DEC Rate Cases 
  Supplemental Letter re: 12/18 Request for Informed Consent 
   
Dear Ms. Campbell: 
 
 To supplement the letter I filed in these dockets on December 18, 2020 (“December 18 
Letter”), in which I requested the consent of the NCUC, pursuant to RPC 1.11, to represent the 
interests of CIGFUR II and III in the remand proceedings initiated in the above-referenced dockets, 
I write with additional information. 
 
 As indicated in the December 18 Letter, the Companies (DEC and DEP) do not object to 
this request. In addition, since the filing of the December 18 Letter, I have had the opportunity to 
confer with counsel for the following additional parties to one or both of these dockets, all of which 
have confirmed that they do not object to this request, including: the Public Staff, 
the Tech Customers, the Commercial Group, the NC League of Municipalities, the Department of 
Defense and Federal Executive Agencies, and NC WARN. 
 
 As of the time of this filing, I am not aware of any party that objects to this request. 
 
 I appreciate the Commission’s consideration of this request. If you have any questions or 
concerns with this filing, I hope you will contact me directly. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
/s/ Christina D. Cress 
Counsel for CIGFUR II/III 
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